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Nippon Paper Announces the Postponement of Financial Results Announcement for Q3 FY2023/3 

 

 

Nippon Paper Industries Co., Ltd. (Tokyo: 3863; President: Toru Nozawa; the “Company”) announces to postpone 

the announcement of financial results for 3rd quarter of FY2023/3(April 1, 2022 – December 31, 2022).   

  

 

1. Reason for the Postponement of the Announcement of Financial Results 

The Company has been preparing to announce its financial results for the third quarter of the fiscal year ending 

March 31, 2023 by February 8, 2023, the original date of the event. However, it has become clear that a close 

examination of the method of disclosure of notes is required. 

Since it will take a certain amount of time for this examination, we have decided to postpone the announcement 

of financial results. 

 

2. New Schedule of the Announcement of Financial Results 

The date of announcement of financial results after the postponement is scheduled on February 14, 2023. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience and concern this may cause to our shareholders, 

investors, business partners, and all stakeholders. 

 


